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CZECH § TUDENTS ON FELLOWSHIPS 



Dear Dr. Bader, 

Thank you very much for giving me the opportunity to study at Columbia University. 

It is quite a new experience for me, and I must say that I am pleasantly surprised by the 

professional ( but friendly ) atmosphere at Columbia. 

Your fellowships are very valuable for Czech students, especially at this time when 

the Czech universities are not supported enough by the government. 

I hope I will take full advantage of my knowledge I will get at Columbia. ( I would 

like to teach at a Czech university in future). 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Sincerely yours, | 
} ; |‘ |) ; 

Kamil Paruch MO | ineteeae ol 

P.S. I would like to work for Prof. Katz. His chemistry ( helicenes) seems fascinating to 

me. 




